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Roy Schwartz, Principal, was Recognized
by AIA Queens for Service to the
Organization
12.07.2022
 

(New York December 7, 2022) - Roy Schwartz, Principal, Zetlin & De Chiara LLP, received a Chapter
Citation Award for his service to the Queens Chapter of the American Institute of Architects.
Together with Ray Mellon, a Senior Partner at Zetlin & De Chiara LLP, Roy has served as legal
counsel to AIA Queens.

His role with the organization involves working with the organization’s leadership. Roy attends AIA
Queens’ membership meetings to help ensure compliance with membership bylaws. Roy also
advises on a variety of legal matters such as revisions to the bylaws and charter documents, as well
as preparing documents that allow AIA Queens to form alliances with other organizations.

The Chapter recognized his valued counsel at their annual Holiday event on December 1, 2022.

Zetlin & De Chiara LLP, a leading construction law firm, provides sophisticated legal counsel and
business advice to real estate owners, developers, institutions, design professionals, construction
managers, and other parties involved in construction projects in the United States. Many of its
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attorneys have direct experience with construction and design issues through their work as in-house
construction counsel, education and training as architects and engineers, and by earning LEED
accreditation. The firm provides counsel throughout the planning, design, and construction process
— from drafting and negotiating contracts to advising on risk management strategies. Zetlin & De
Chiara represents clients in litigation and alternative dispute resolution, and also advises on business
formation, licensing and corporate issues.

Media Contact:

Andrea K. Stimmel - Zetlin & De Chiara LLP

astimmel@zdlaw.com

ATTORNEYS
Roy H. Schwartz


